
1

From: Ray   
Sent: 2022/01/25 4:20 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca>; Brown, Patrick - Mayor <Patrick.Brown@brampton.ca>; Santos, 
Rowena - Councillor <Rowena.Santos@brampton.ca>; Vicente, Paul - Councillor <Paul.Vicente@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application to amend the zoning by-law as proposed by Malone Given Parsons Ltd. – Greenwin 
Corp./Sweeny Holdings Ltd. (City File:OZS-2021-0053). 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

Dear Sirs and Madam, 

I own and reside in one of the condo units located at 9 George Street North.  I am writing to you to voice my grave 

concern about the application to amend the zoning by-law as proposed by Malone Given Parsons Ltd. – Greenwin 

Corp./Sweeny Holdings Ltd. (City File:OZS-2021-0053) to permit a development of two towers that are 34 and 42 storeys 

in height at 31-33 George Street and 18-28 Elizabeth Street. 

The contemplated development will have material adverse effects on owners and residents at 9 George Street 

North.   Considering the number of other development projects planned for downtown Brampton, these contemplated 

towers are not necessary for the downtown Brampton area and they are definitely not desirable.   Please do not allow 

this project in my neighborhood.   

Best regards, 

Ray Clarke 


